
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —16th September 2022 

Our Learning 

English 
This week the children have enjoyed using drama to explore the story 
‘Stone Age Boy’. They have written some super sentences using a varie-
ty of adverbials as well as precise verbs and onomatopoeia. The teach-
ers have been very impressed by the exciting vocabulary that the chil-
dren have used. 

Maths 
This week, the children have explored the world of numbers. They have 
been involved in solving questions that involve hundreds, place value 
charts, writing numbers in words, partitioning numbers up to 1,000 

and flexibly partitioning numbers below and above 50. 

History 
This week the children started to learn about early homes. They have 

been fascinated as to how early man lived in caves and were impressed 
how they lived at the entrance to the cave for light and warmth. We 
also compared early homes to current homes and remembered why 

bricks are used for modern buildings. (Year 2 learning about the Great 
Fire of London). 

 

Art 
The 
chil-
dren en-
joyed 
their 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3 Rashford - swimming began on Monday 12th 
with the last session on Monday 17th October. The 
next session will be on 26th September. Please see 
email sent for the correct kit required. A reminder 
that all children need a swimming hat. 

 Homework is due in every Friday morning. The 
spelling test will take place Friday too.  

 Reading books. All children have been provided 
with a reading record and reading book. Please do 
encourage your child to read and record any read-
ing completed in the reading record. Children are 
expected to read in accordance with the pupil hand-
book reading expectations. 

Healthy lunch and fruit for break-
time 

A reminder that your child’s packed lunch should comply 

with the school’s healthy lunch policy. This includes ensur-

ing there are no nuts in your child's lunchbox. Some chil-

dren are having sandwiches that contain nuts. Please can 

we ask for nut free sandwiches to be bought to school. 

Another reminder to ask that your child brings in a piece of 

fruit for break time. This ensures your child’s energy levels 

are maintained for their afternoon lessons. Thank you for 

your support. 

Star of the week 

3Rashford:  Chloe 3Moore:   Alex   3Wicks:  Isaac 

Word of the Week:                                           lion man 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


